
 

 

Rescheduled WINTER CONCERT  ARRANGEMENTS 
 Friday 27th  of January  - Technical Rehearsal - day time  
Monday 30th and Tuesday 31st  of January – Concerts - evening 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As you are possibly aware by now, your daughter/son has been chosen to take part 
in the Winter Concert at Highgate Wood School which got postponed due to heavy 
snow. This letter is a reminder of important information regarding the ALL DAY 
REHEARSAL on Friday 27th January – as well as times and arrangements before and 
after the Winter Concert.   
 
Friday 27th January – Technical Rehearsal – 8.35-2:55 pm – Please ensure your 
son/daughter goes straight to the Main Hall at 8.35am.   They will be out of their 
normal lessons for the whole day (teachers will be notified before).  
 
Concert Evenings  - Performers should arrive no earlier than 6.15 pm and no later 
than 6.45 pm on Monday and Tuesday respectively.  Go straight to rooms D1 and D5 
in the Drum.  
 
Starting/Finishing Times  - 7.00 pm start and is likely to finish at approximately  
9:00 pm. Parents should make arrangements for their child to be collected as necessary.  
 
Leaving before the end -  If your son/daughter cannot endure the whole Concert, 
staying for the Finale at the end each night, you may take them home after they have 
performed. 
 
Dress Code  -  All performers must be dressed smartly, as is suitable for a public 
performance.    
Girls & Boys – Black & White only  -   - no shorts, no very short skirts, no hats,  no 
belly tops, no holes in tights. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
M. Ekstrom 
Head of Music                                                      


